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Report 
Summary 

Over the last month we have seen students return to campus 
and have had so much fun with all of our welcome week events. 
When we haven’t been meeting students and taking part in 
events we have been working on out KPIs for the year. To hear 
all about what we have been up to read this months officer 
report!  

 
KPIs Updates 

70% of students 
feel that they 

have access to 
mental health 
support and 
would feel 

comfortable 
using it 

Progress this 
month: 
 

I have been working with the Advice Centre 
and the Wellbeing network to increase the 
signposting to the Advice centre. We have not 
continued to progress with peer up due to 
COVID-19 resulting in it needing to be put on 
hold.  

Plans for next 
month: 
 

Over the next month  I will be working closely 
with The Advice centre to assess case trends 
so we can begin to tailor our signposting and 
social media to suit what the student 
demographic needs. These trends will also 
help us see which demographics are less 
engaged and allow us to reach out to them so 
they are aware of the support they can receive.   

Implement a 
Students Union 

housing 
accreditation 
scheme and 

letting agency 

 

Progress this 
month: 
 

Over this month I have been working closely 
with our housing accreditations manager who 
has been accrediting properties. I have also 
been working with marketing to create student 
resources for all things renting and preparing 
for our ‘ready to rent’ campaign.  

Plans for next 
month: 
 

Over the next month I plan to continue 
working with staff to ensure the smooth 
running of the accreditation scheme and 
ensure we can create a scheme with 
everything students want in line with student 
feedback.  

75% of students 
are aware of 

how to access 
sexual health 

provisions and 
education. 

Progress this 
month: 
 

I have been continuing to work on 
implementing plastic free sanitary items for 
students, this has had some difficulties due to 
COVID-19 and making distribution safe for 
students. Due to this I have been in contact 
with several other companies who work with 
universities in order to find a solution.  
I have also made contact with the GP service 
regarding resources on Sexual health and 
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have been supporting my sexual health  lead 
wellbeing champion. 

Plans for next 
month: 
 

I want to be able to safely implement plastic 
free sanitary items for students in venues, 
continue to support my Lead Sexual Health 
Wellbeing champion on her campaigns and 
work with the GP service to make information 
on sexual health widely available. I will also be 
promoting the weekly LISH Appointments that 
occur at the GP surgery to make students 
aware of the importance of sexual health.  

Successfully 
launch the 

community map 
by November 

2020    

Progress this 
month: 

Over the last month I have collated feedback 
from the campaigns network, societies and 
students through social media on where they 
feel the hidden gems in Lincoln are. I received 
over 160 responses and spent time shortlisting 
the ones we feel will be of the greatest benefit 
to students. This was then taken forward to 
marketing and the next steps were discussed.  
I have also worked with marketing and we 
have had delivered over 200 sunflower 
lanyards along with card wallets and specially 
designed cards.  
 

Plans for next 
month: 
 

Over the next month I plan to work with 
marketing and SUMs to finalise and create the 
community map for students to enjoy. We are 
also hoping to roll out the sunflower lanyards 
over the next month, however, this is not a 
process I want to rush.  

80% of Students 
feel that the 

Students Union 
supports their 

health and 
wellbeing 

Progress this 
month: 

There has been no progress on this project 
over the last month as it has taken a back seat 
while other projects take priority.    

Plans for next 
month: 
 

Over the next month I plan to work closely 
with the SU Advice centre and external experts 
to begin writing the content ready for the 
update.  

70% of students 
are aware of the 

Wellbeing  
network  

Progress this 
month: 

Over the last month our Lead Wellbeing 
Champions have began to settle into their 
roles and have gained access to their social 
media accounts. We have also held our first 
Wellbeing Network meeting and wellbeing 
network catch ups, in which the Wellbeing 
Champions discussed their aims for the year. 
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We have also had a number of students sign 
up to become wellbeing champions which is 
very exciting!  

Plans for next 
month: 
 

I hope to continue to recruit wellbeing 
champions and work closely with the Leads to 
support them in their plans for the year. I also 
hope to launch a social media campaign that 
focuses on wellbeing, which allows the Lead 
Wellbeing Champions to take a lead and 
ensure they are recognisable to students. 

 

Student Interaction 
update: 

We have been busy meeting students since they returned to 
campus, this has included  being at accommodation move ins 
and many socially distanced welcome events such as quizzes, 
walking tours, twilight cafés and bingo. I have continued to have 
meetings with my community officer and with the Lead 
Wellbeing Champions.  

Committee and 
University Staff 

updates: 

In the past month I have had a mentor meeting with Julian Free, 
a catch up with Jacqueline mayor from student support and I 
have filmed a video with the university and Lincoln City football 
club on the one community values. I have also had a meeting 
with estates to discuss the campus prior to students returning to 
ensure that it is right for students with disabilities. I also sat on 
an interview panel for the accommodation department.   

Any Other Business: 
 

We undertook training as a sabbatical officer group and 
attended our fist in person, socially distanced board meeting 
which allowed us to get to know the external trustees better. I 
have also set up meeting with the  local community with the aim 
of integrating students and locals more.  

  
 

  


